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Record of Consultation  
ABP-321655-25 
 

 

 

 

Case Reference /  
Description 

ABP-321655-25 – Proposed replacement of existing 220kV 

underground cables. In the vicinity of Poolbeg 220kV 

substation, Poolbeg, Co. Dublin 

Case Type Pre-application Consultation Request under S.182E 

 
 
Date of 
Correspondence  

10th January 2025 

From Sent from EirGrid to An Bord Pleanala 

Nature of 
Correspondence 

Correspondence letter with request indicating that a pre-

application consultation meeting is not required.  
 
Those who participated in the Consultation Process  
Name and Organisation  Email 
Ellen Moss, ABP e.moss@pleanala.ie 

Des Cox, EirGrid des.cox@eirgrid.com 

Dublin City Council Notified of request 

 
 
 
Signed by:          
 
Director of Planning/Assistant Director of Planning  


